Speedy Shoes hires new corporate VP
Dustin Baker to head communication department

	JACKSONVILLE, Fla. (Feb. 9, 2022) – Speedy Shoes has hired Dustin Baker as the new vice president for corporate communications in the corporate headquarters located in Jacksonville, Florida. 
	Baker holds a bachelor’s degree in public relations from the University of Florida. He has 12 years experience in public relations and marketing. His experience includes five years spent working for a health-related non-profit.
	 “Dustin is going to bring an excellent variety of assets to this company from his days as a PR specialist to his days behind the counter of a sneaker store” The owner and CEO of the company Lilah Rose said.
About Speedy Shoes	
Speedy Shoes are the third-largest shoe manufacturer in the United States and has an annual revenue of $100 million, currently employing 15,250 people in both Georgia and Florida.
[bookmark: _GoBack]. The company has six shoes in its line (walking, golf, basketball and three kinds of running shoes), and the shoes are sold in retail outlets in all 50 states. All six shoes come in both men’s and women’s sizes. The main phone number is 555-555-5555. The web address is www.SpeedyShoes.com. The company also has an Instagram, Facebook and Twitter account. The address of the corporate office is 12345 Sixth St. in Jacksonville, Florida.
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